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Jonah Rogin

118 N. 35th St, Suite 200

Seattle, WA  98103 February 22, 2023

Notice of Incomplete Resubmittal

RE: Application Number PRCCP20221725

Dear Jonah Rogin,

A permit resubmittal has been received by this office on February 21, 2022. The following required

items are outstanding:

 Civil Plans – for document named CHC Puyallup - Civil Permit Drawings - Corrections #1,

please remove the landscape plans and re-upload.

 Landscape Plan with Utility Overlay  - upload the removed landscape plans from the above

document in this submittal line item.

NOTE:  All plans should be flattened and have all AutoCAD layers removed as we do our plan

review using markup in Bluebeam.

The above information must be received by our office to deem this resubmittal complete.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
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